
	
	

	

	
	

TUTORING	101:	STANDING	APPOINTMENTS	

 
What are Standing Tutoring Appointments?  

• Standing Tutoring appointments are reoccurring, weekly tutoring appointments that are 
available participants in the Student Support Services TRIO program 

• Students requesting standing tutoring appointments can request appointments for up 
to three classes.  However, it is recommended to only commit to appointments for one 
or two classes. You will still have access to make additional tutoring appointments 
outside of the standing tutoring appointments 

• Appointments can be made for a variety courses, but are most available for general 
courses pertaining to freshman and sophomore students 

 

What are the benefits of Standing Tutoring Appointments? 
• Students are able to develop a trusting relationship with their tutor and feel comfortable 

discussing issues experienced within the academic environment 
• Since the tutoring sessions have already been scheduled, students do not need to 

worry about appointments being unavailable during peak times of the semester (e.g., 
midterms and finals)  

 

How to schedule a Standing Tutoring Appointment  
• At the beginning of each semester, a link for a Google form will be provided by the 

SSS advisors and available on the SSS Resources website.  When filling out the 
Google form, make sure that you provide as much availability as possible to ensure 
that your appointment will be scheduled    

 

Cancelling Standing Tutoring Appointments  
• If you are unavailable for a session, please cancel at least two hours in advance 
• If you would like to cancel your standing tutoring appointments, please contact the 

Coordinator of Academic Support  

If there is ever a time that you have questions or concerns regarding standing tutoring 
appointments or about academic resources available for you, please contact your SSS 
Academic Counselor and/or the Coordinator of Academic Support (314-977-3484). 

 
 


